
From: Caldwell, John H
To: Dolder, Rolf P. <Rolf.Dolder@SCDMV.net>

Earley, Jr., Jimmy E. <Jimmy.Earley@SCDMV.net>
Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Date: 5/19/2004 9:25:20 AM
Subject: Dealeror individual sales reports

Rolf, It is my understanding that since conversion in 2002 we have been unable to get a list of the vehicles and purchasers 
of the vehicles that a dealer or an individual has made. We need an on request report to be generated by dealer number or 
by dealer name or by an individuals name or customer number. These reports are used by Dealer Auditing Agents in 
performing routine audits and investigating complaints. The reports are also used by law enforcement to investigate 
complaints. I am requesting that this report be made available to this section. please advise if I can provide further 
information.
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